
 
 

 

21st October 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
GO 4 Schools – Latest Report Now Available 
 
The latest report for your child is now available in GO 4 Schools.  Reports and Progress data can be accessed via the 
GO 4 Schools website (not the app).   You should see a link at the top of the page saying there is a new report.  If 
that is not there, scroll down to the bottom to ‘Progress and Reports’, and then ‘View Report’.  
 
The Year 11 report includes your child’s ‘Flight path’ (the grade we expect they could achieve at the end of Year 11) 
and the ‘Current predicted grade’ (most likely grade we think they will achieve based on current assessment data).  
https://www.go4schools.com/parents  
 
We will update GO 4 Schools with the mock grades at the end of the autumn term in December, and a further 
report will be issued in April.   Students get regular feedback in lessons to answer the two questions ‘What am I 
doing well?’ and ‘What do I need to do to improve?’, but please do contact your child’s subject teacher, form tutor 
or me if you would like further information.  
 
Timetable, homework, behaviour and attendance data can be viewed on both the website and the mobile app 
(available for smartphones and tablet).  Your child can also access this information via 
https://www.go4schools.com/students  

 
There is a GO 4 Schools guidance document and Mobile App Quick Start Guide in the letters section of the school 
website, explaining how to access the system and view the report and ‘live’ data.  
https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/parents/assessment-and-reporting/  
 
Please do contact me on ward@qegs.email if you would like further information or support using GO 4 Schools or 
are having problems logging in.  We would also like to hear from you if you spot any issues or have any questions 
or suggestions. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss M Ward  
Assistant Headteacher 
Email: ward@qegs.email 
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